From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 9:45 AM

To: 'craig.primis@kirkland.com'; ‘allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com'; 'floridawaterteam@foley.com’;
'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com’; 'supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov'; 'michael.gray2@usdoj.gov’;
'lames.dubois@usdoj.goVv'

Cc: Mary Clifford; Joshua D. Dunlap
Subject: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig.
Counsel:

I have received an inquiry from Florida regarding the timing of the July status report in light of
the Independence Day holiday. While CMO No. 2 requires a progress report to be filed on the
first Friday of each month, the Special Master hereby directs the parties to submit their July
status reports on Thursday, July 9, because of the holiday. Additionally, due to a conflict in the
Special Master’s schedule, the status conference previously scheduled for Tuesday, July 14 will
instead be held on Monday, July 13, at 10 a.m. If the parties cannot accommodate this change
in schedule, please notify me as soon as possible. Thank you.
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